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February 2, 2010 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Ky. 40601 

SUBJECT: Attached letter from Louisville Gas & Electric Company 

I am writing to  express my opinion about the rate increase requested by Louisville Gas & Electric 
Company. 

In this economic environment, this rate increase is WRONG! Where is the fairness? We the public 
(customers) are stretching our incomes! I did not receive a raise last, year or this year! I have had hours 
cut a t  work to  avoid a lay-off. I'm just getting by - as a lot of people are. 

Please do not approve this increase. Think of the Kentuckians trying to get by in this economy. 

Joan Cooper 


